

Le 19 octobre 2010

Dr. Christian Montès Vice-president for international relations Université Lumière Lyon 2

to

Dr W. Arens, Ph.D. Dean, International Academic Programs

State University of New York at Stony Brook

Dear Dr W. Arens,

The president of our university Pr André TIRAN has signed the Mou and Addendum between our universities. You will find enclosed one set of these documents.

We are very pleased to continue this relationship between our universities, and I am looking forward to working with you on our cooperative programs.

Sincerely yours,

Christian Montès Vice-President for International Relations, University Lumière Lyon 2

Your main contacts at the International Office in Université Lumière Lyon 2

Christian MONTÈS Vice-president for International Relations Christian.Montes@univ-lyon2.fr Tel: +33(0) 4 78.69.71.82

Adeline BLANCHOT Officer in charge of MOU Study abroad outside Europe Office Adeline.Blanchot@univ-lyon2.fr Tel: +33(0) 4 78 69 71 81

Nelly VOCCIA Officer in charge of outgoing students Study abroad outside Europe Office Nelly.Voccia@univ-lyon2.fr Tel: +33(0) 4 78 69 72 32

Emmanuel VILLEMONT Officer in charge of incoming students Emmanuel. Villemont@univ-lyon2.fr

Tel: +33(0) 4 78 69 70 42

Geneviève PERRIER Head of the International Office Genevieve.Perrier@univ-lyon2.fr

Tel: +33(0) 4 78 69 72 98